
 

 
  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

What to Expect at School from 8th March 

 
You may be feeling confused about coming back to 

school and what school will be like. 
 

We hope this helps you to understand what to expect. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are really looking forward to seeing you! 
 
 
 
 
 



 
  
 
 

 
 

 
I will enter school directly into my classroom   

and use the outside door when leaving all my rooms. 
 

 
 

I will walk to my lessons around the outside of the school building. 
Everyone will follow the paths anticlockwise around the school. 

 

 
 
 

If I have lessons in the Barnes Building (rooms 19, 20, 21, 22, 23) I will go in the front entrance and 
exit at the back – this offers a one way system to classrooms. 

 
 
 

 



 
  
 
 

 
 

 
There will be Teachers and adults I know who will help me. 

My lessons will be taught in front of me. 
If I have a lesson with a teacher who can’t be in school, they will be shown on the interactive screen. 

 

                              
I will be with my whole year group for my lessons and break times. 

Break times will be outside. 
Lunch will be in the lunch hall. 

 
 

My timetable will be the same. 
 

 
 

Our desks will be in rows.  There will be a seating plan in each classroom I go to. 



 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 

I will be able to go to my locker before morning registration and then at the end of the day. 
 
 

 
 

I will need to keep my bag, water bottle and lunch with me all day.  

 
 

I will only enter the main part of the school building to use the toilet. 

 
I will follow the one way system and keep to the 2 meter distance spacing when I move around the 

school. 
 



 
  
 
 

 
 

 
I will wear school uniform. 

On the days that I have PE or Games I will come to school wearing my PE kit, the changing rooms 
will not be open.  I will bring my school clothes in my bag in case I get wet. 

 

 
Following the recent Government guidance, it is advised that secondary age children (11+) 
wear face masks when social distancing is not possible.   
We are encouraging all students to wear masks when inside and in classroom lessons.  

 
 
 

Other Useful Information 
 

 I will have a lateral flow test at least once a week if my parents have given permission 

– the days will vary 

 Wall mounted hand sanitisers are in my classroom 

 I can only use my own pencil case and contents – I cannot share or borrow 

 Any other equipment that I use in school will be wiped down regularly by the adults 

 The adults in school will not be wearing anything unusual 

 If I don’t feel well I will tell my teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


